Greenville Gazette

Home of the Tigers!

Tom Brady completes about 64% of his football passes and

he has amazingly won six Super Bowls and is in pursuit of his
tenth Super Bowl appearance.

Some great baseball players have a batting average of 30% which
means they make an “oops” 70% of the time they step up to the
plate.

Michael Jordan, one of the greatest basketball players ever, made
about 50% of the shots he took.

While it's great to have high expectations, or very high
expectations, we must live within the reality that we'll never be
perfect. In life we will all fumble, strike out, foul, or double fault.
When children make mistakes, or experience “oops” on the field,
in school, or at home, we need to accept the “oops” and let it be a
learning and growing tool.

1. Instead of blaming others, own the “oops” and teach children
how to own theirs. “Oops, you spilled the milk. Sponge or rag?”

2. When children make mistakes, offer empathy, listen to
understand, and validate feelings. “You seem disappointed. You
were hoping to score a goal.” Offer lots of encouragement to instill
courage that helps children get back up to try again and again.
May our “oops” be stepping stones to propel us to walk forward
and may we love and encourage each other knowing we are all
perfectly imperfect!

“Want to be happy? Stop trying to be perfect.” Brene Brown

- www.consciousdiscipline.com

As always, we wish you well!
Love,
Ms. Pierce

Greenville
Elementary

7025 Cross Street
Greenville, IN
47124

Sarah Pierce, Principal

Cindy Stroud,
Administrative Intern

Phone:
812-542-5504

Fax: 812-542-4786

Attendance Line:
812-542-5301
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Virtual E-Learning
February 10th

January 22nd Super
Hero Day

January 28th 100th
Day of school

February 5th Dress
in your Favorite
Color
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If anyone in your household gets a Book Rental Fees were due
COVID test or tests positive for October 9th. Please make

COVID, please contact our school payment ASAP.
nurse, Sherry Stanfield, at either
812.542.2264 or via email: Proof of Residence may be sent
.You can also by email to verify@nafcs.org or
email Ms. Pierce by sending the documentation

at to school with your child.

2021 Greenville Elementary Digital
Science Fair

All students in grades K - 4th may
participate individually in the 2021
Science Fair. Register at https://
nafcsgreenvilletigers.stemwizard.com/

Important Information:

January 19th . February 12th: online
registration is open.

March 15t — Al projects are to be
uploaded to STEM Wizard by 3:00pm

March Z"d & 3rd — A team of judges
will evaluate submitted projects.

March 4th - Award Ceremony —
Classroom and grade level winners

will be announced

January 25th January 26th January 27th January 28th January 29th
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